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February 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Just a reminder that we have an upcoming parent workshop with the Education Wellbeing Service 

on Wednesday 6th March at 1.30-3pm on Surviving the Holidays with Dr Danielle Shbero. 

Please e-mail me (shindocha@suttonmail.org) to let me know if you can attend. 

I hope to see you there. 

Kind Regards, 

S.Hindocha 

Sheena Hindocha (SENDCo) 
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